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John M Wilson 
 
Fyi-request-3222-23848707@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Mr Wilson 
 
Official Information Request 
 
Thank you for your request dated 14 October 2015 and received on 14 October 2015 for information 
made under the Official Information Act in relation to car parking charges and revenue etc. 
 
Your request will be assessed against the provisions of the Official Information Act and a response 
will be provided to you within the timeframes contained within Sections 2(1), 14, 15(1), and 15A(3) of 
the Official Information Act. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Frampton 
Programme Director 
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